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The Prince George's County Council's Government Operations and Fiscal Policy 

Committee convened on March 27th and again on April 11th to consider CB-024-

2024, which would amend Subtitle 10A of the Prince George’s County Code and 

replace references to the Director of the Office of Central Services with the 

Purchasing Agent and references to Office of Central Services with the Office of 

Procurement. 

Director Butler explained the purpose of the legislation, which would make the 

code align with the reorganization. The OMB Director, Earley, addressed questions 

from the March 27th meeting about the fiscal impact. Most of the positions are 

existing and will be transferred to the new Office of Procurement.  The new 

positions will include a human resources manager, a deputy director, and a director.  

The creation of the Office of Procurement is expected to have an adverse fiscal 

impact of no more than $588,350. 

 

After further discussion, the Government Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee 

voted favorably recommended with amendments 4-0.   

 

 

 


